
 

 

13th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

BBC Share Your Story Filming 
 

The BBC will be visiting Year 5 & Year 6 on Monday 20th June as part of their centenary event, 

the ‘BBC 100 Share Your Story Tour’. We are writing to you about video and sound recording 

that will be happening at the school throughout the day. 

What happens on the day? 

During the visit, the BBC will be bringing in a presenter and a BBC Storyteller to share their 

stories with the children. During this session, there will also be an opportunity for question and 

answer from the children. 

What is being filmed? 

BBC crew will be filming the event and recording the audio of the session. 

Any recording within the school hall will be focused on the stage and BBC guests. No child will 

be identifiable, and only the back of their heads will be visible on camera. 

A microphone will be placed nearby the camera to pick up sound from the panellists, as well as 

pupil questions. 

What we need from you 

If you are happy for your child’s voice to be picked up by a microphone and the back of their 

head to be photographed during the session, then you do not have to do anything at all. 

If you are uncomfortable with this, then please inform the school as soon as possible and the 

teachers will move your child away from the recording area. You can let us know by emailing 

e.linton@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk  
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Kind regards, 

Ellie Linton & Christina Lydon 

Communications & Marketing Managers 


